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RECOMMENDATION SUBMISSION AND RESPONSE FORM 
2020 Internal Ad Hoc #11 

 
DISCUSSED BY SCPRC   APPROVED AND IMPLEMENTED X PENDING FURTHER REVIEW  

RECEIVED BY SPD 02/08/2021  APPROVED AND PENDING  SPD UNABLE TO IMPLEMENT  
RETURNED TO SCPRC   PARTIAL IMPLEMENTATION  DENIED  

 
SCPRC RECOMMENDATION 

The SPD should have a police liaison present at all the SCPRC monthly meetings to respond to questions and information 
request. 
 

SCPRC RECOMMENDATION RATIONALE 
The SCPRC role is to provide independent review of police programs and help elevate community voices. The SCPRC’s 
effectiveness can be increased by building a collaboratively working relationship with SDP. 
 

SPD RESPONSE 
Sacramento City Council Meeting (Item #2) on 06/01/2021, presented by Deputy Chief Lester: 

 2:30 PM City Council (Special Meeting): https://sacramento.granicus.com/player/clip/4964 
o Minute Marker: 43:28 

 Staff Report: https://sacramento.granicus.com/MetaViewer.php?view_id=21&meta_id=631887 
o Page 4 

 
Since 2022, the Assistant City Manager for Public Safety, Mario Lara, has been serving as SPD’s representative for 
monthly commission meetings. 
 
As of February 2023, commission chair and vice chair have direct access and regularly meeting with the Professional 
Standards Unit’s Lieutenant Jeffrey Shiraishi. 
 
Since October 2023, SPD has been present at every monthly commission meeting and plans to continue sending an SPD 
staff member to future meetings. 
 

OTHER CITY DEPARTMENTS 
N/A 
 

APPENDIX 
N/A 


